
 

 

 

   
 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September Programming Highlights 
 September 13th at 9:00am – Bus Outing – 

Liftlock Boat Cruise in Peterborough  

 September 18th at 2:00pm – Gerry Phillips 

Band  

 September 19th at 2:00pm – Silver Fox Walk-a-

thon for Terry Fox 

 September 20th at12:00pm – Oktoberfest 

Lunch  

 September 30th at 1:30pm – Bus Outing – Fall 

Leaves tour 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

HASTINGS CENTENNIAL MANOR 

Are you looking for a way to keep updated on upcoming events?  

Check out the Family Portal on ActivityPro. 

For more information contact: Nancy Mountney 

mountneyn@hastingscounty.com 

  

SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

A friendly reminder to all families to 

please bring batteries for any 

battery required items you may 

bring in.  
 

Thank you!! 

Reminder 

   

 

 Family Council 
 

Family Council is starting back up 

again in September. The first meeting 

will be held on September 27 at 

1:30pm in the video conference room. 

HAPPY 103RD BIRTHDAY 

Lavina!! 

Residents & staff enjoying a concert in 

the park! 

 

Truth & Reconciliation Day 

September 26th the Metis of Ontario 

will be giving a presentation on 

Truth & Reconciliation at 2:00pm. 

Wear orange!!   This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND 

World Alzheimer’s Day 

On September 21st we wear 

purple for world Alzheimer’s 

day! 

mailto:mountneyn@hastingscounty.com


 

  

  
 

 

Two easy ways to make a donation:  
 

Directly: Mail a cheque to: County of Hastings - Hastings Centennial Manor Box 758, 

 Bancroft, ON, K0L 1C0   

  

Online to HCM Auxiliary on the Canada Helps website at  

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/the-auxiliary-of-hastings-centennial-manor 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 
Volunteer opportunities range from regular commitments or assist with special events.  

We would love to have you as part of our team. If you are interested in volunteering contact Nancy Mountney 

at 613-332-2070 x6608 or at mountneyn@hastingscounty.com. 

The Auxiliary of Hastings Centennial 

Manor 
 

Tuck Shop is open Tuesdays  

(closed Thursdays for the summer) 
 

Tea / Fashion Show  

September 23rd 1:00 
 

 

Volunteer opportunities are matched to your 

availability and interest. 
 

Contact: Jewel Wiggins @ waywell@sympatico.ca 

 

 

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities 
 

 

 Hairdresser Portering: Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday 

mornings.  

 Church Groups 

 Sewing for Residents  

 Entertainment  

 And many more…! 
 

 

Email Nancy Mountney for volunteer opportunities 

at mountneyn@hastingscounty.com 

 

Resident Council 
 

Meetings are held monthly, and all Residents 

are welcome to participate. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Family Council 
 

Meetings are held the last Wednesday of 

the month at 1pm.   
 

For more information contact: 
 

Nancy Mountney  

mountneyn@hastingscounty.com 

613-332-2070 x6608 

 

September 21st at 11:00am 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/the-auxiliary-of-hastings-centennial-manor/
mailto:mountneyn@hastingscounty.com
mailto:waywell@sympatico.ca
mailto:mountneyn@hastingscounty.com
mailto:mountneyn@hastingscounty.com


 

  

  
 

 

What’s Happening at Centennial Manor!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Education Funding Opportunities 

The BEGIN Program is a nursing grant that assists PSW’s and 

RPN’s in investing in their future. BEGIN offers tuition grants 

to students who are enrolled or accepted in a PSW-RN, PSW-

RPN or RPN-RN program. The BEGIN Program is a 

partnership between WeRPN and the Ontario Ministries of 

Health and Long-Term Care. For more information please visit 

Employers – WeRPN Begin. 

 

 

 

Careers 

We are hiring, check out Careers - Hastings County 

 

Are you an RN or RPN returning/entering into the 

workforce? You may be eligible for a $25 000 grant through 

the CCPN program, ask me about it, 

plunkettk@hastingscounty.com. 

 

 

Cheers to Candy Rutledge, from the Recreation Team, and 

latest Cheers4Peers winner from Centennial Manor! Candy 

takes great pride in helping residents take part in activities 

that they enjoy and helping to improve their quality of life. 

Cheers Candy! 😀 
 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

The Hastings Centennial Manor Team & Residents 

would like to extend a huge thank you to our 

summer students this year! This summer Joelle and 

Clara have worked very hard making huge impacts 

on the staff and residents. We will miss them!! Good 

luck in your studies this year! 😀 

https://begin.werpn.com/employers/
https://hastingscounty.com/government/careers/


 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Emergency Management Unit (EMU) 

What we do 
 

The EMU team plans and 

prepares for all types of 

emergencies. From 

Extreme Weather events 

such as tornados or floods 

to Code Yellow for a 

missing person, we train 

and practice to ensure all 

team members know their 

role in such an emergency. 
 

Vulnerable Occupancy  

 

The EMU team also 

conducts a yearly 

evacuation Fire Drill that is 

observed by the local Fire 

Department to ensure all 

evacuations are carried out 

within a specific timeline. 

During this drill, residents 

and team members enact 

a specific scenario that 

involves a mock fire 

location and evacuation to 

safe zones.  This year’s 

Vulnerable Fire Drill will be 

held in September. 
 

Safety First 

 
The EMU team reviews policies to ensure all 

team members, residents and visitors know 

what to do in each emergency situation.  

After each exercise the EMU team reviews 

specific policies to make sure they are up to 

date and accessible in the situation.  If 

changes are required, the EMU team will 

complete these and update the policy. 

EMU MEMBERS 
Jared Hall 

Samantha Zakos 

Kim Robertson 

Ken Paradise                                 

Meana Ahmadzai 
 

Goals 
The EMU team consists of 

team members from 

Centennial and Hastings 

Manor.  The goals of the 

EMU team are to ensure 

that all emergency codes 

and drills are completed 

annually to better train the 

team members in each 

home. Drills can be tabletop 

exercises or acted out 

scenarios. 
 

 



 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look at all 

the fun we 

had 

celebrating 

our staff!! 

 



 

  

  
 

 

 

 
 

 


